
Hello, I would like to add my voice Against Senate Bill 978. I'm not against reasonable regulations for 
guns, but the items listed in this bill are NOT reasonable. No one should be held responsible for what 
someone who steals your property does after the fact. And to make that a two year range when that 
item could have been sold on the black market, given to someone else or stolen again is just ludicrous. 
Most of the aspects of this bill are unenforceable at best and down right unconstitutional as well. If this 
piece of trash should pass it will only turn legal gun owners in Oregon into criminals and cause a mass 
exodus to other, more reasonable, states. 
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